



S. S. Hussain I.A.S. (Ex)

Chief Executive Officer

Ref. No.: MCHI/CEO/16-17/176 May 19, 2017

Sub: Request for updates in view of Technical High Rise Committee

Ref: Minutes of the meeting held on 26th December 2016

Dear

Please recollect our last meeting of Technical Highrise Committee under the Chairmanship of Chief Secretary held on 26th December 2016.

In this meeting it was discussed that MCGM should file the affidavit and request to the Hon'ble Supreme Court of India to get the permission for raising the proposal of High Rise Buildings from 70 mtrs. to 120 mtrs. and it may then be taken up with the I lighrise Committee, if needed.

Therefore, on behalf of Chamber, I would like to request you to please provide the further updates in this regards. So CREDAI-MCHI Committee can take it forward with appropriate authority in the government, as many projects are adversely affected.

Yours Sincerely,

S. S. Hussain

To,

Shri Ajoy Mehta (I.A.S.)

Municipal Commissioner,

Municipal Commissioner of Greater Mumbai

Municipal Head Office

Mumbai - 400 001.



